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Client’s Rights to Be Assigned to a Different Dietitian within Nutritious Thoughts 
 

As dietitians, we are here to provide support, tools and empower our clients to be able to heal. Nutritious 
Thoughts’ dietitians all practice in a similar manner and have access to the same tools to provide adequate 
care to the client. All Nutritious Thoughts’ dietitians agree that if the client feels that he/she is not receiving 
the care they need from a Nutritious Thoughts’ dietitian, then most likely, none of the dietitians at this 
practice will fulfill the clients need. We encourage you to always speak to your dietitian, especially if you feel 
like something is not working for you. However, if the request is made in writing and the letter is given to your 
primary dietitian before the seventh visit, we will try to honor the request. Please note: we can only honor the 
request if another dietitian’s schedule has any openings for a new client at that time. Otherwise we will assist 
with referring or trying to find another dietitian for you.  
 
 

 

 

 

 


